
Welcome to Year 3 

 
 

Please read the following information. 

Year 3 is taught by Mr. Roberts and Mrs. Marlow, with support from Miss 
Andrzejczak, Miss Clarke and Mrs. Rajkumar. 

The school day starts at 8.45 and finishes at 3.15. Families will use the gate at 
the rear of the school. 

We have PE on a Monday and Wednesday. Please can children come into 
school wearing their PE kits on those days. 

Snack is a voluntary contribution o £1.00 a week.  

Homework and an overview of our learning for the term are in the 
Curriculum Overview on this web page.  

Please can we remind you that we are a NO NUT school. Please do not send 
your child into school with either of these items, this also includes cereal bars 
and chocolate spread e.g. Nutella. 

 

Thank you for all your support with this and we are loking forward to 
working with you and all the children. 

 

The Year 3 Team 


